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• 10/5 – Field Day & Color 
Run

• 10/6 - No School 
• 10/7 – No School
• 10/8 – Parent/Teacher 

Conferences & Elliot’s     
B-day

• 10/17 – Grading Period 
Ends

• Discovery Team T-shirt order 
forms and money DUE Friday 
9/22

• Scholastic Book orders DUE 
Friday 9/22

• Hite Spirit Wear orders DUE 
Friday 9/22

Reading
• Reading “The Dot” and 

practicing Retelling
• Working on popcorn words, 

letter names and sounds..

Writing
• Building writing stamina
• Moving from lists ”I love” to 

a more focused piece
• Publishing our first writing 

piece!!!!.

Math
• 3D shapes
• Positional Words
• Assessment

science
• Living and Non-living Things

Art
• Lines
• Making 3D sculpture out of 

different lines.

Mrs. Wilson’s 
Classroom News

Learning Focus

Events Reminders

Week of September 18th, 2017
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Letters
• We will be reviewing all the 

letters we have covered so 
far!

Popcorn Words
• Is, go, we

• Mon., 9/18 A Computer

• Tues., 9/19 B Library

• Wed., 9/20 C Music

• Thurs., 9/21 D PE

• Fri., 9/22 A Computer

Screenings

Work @ Home Schedule

Hite Elementary 
Phone: 502-485-8267

The state of Kentucky requires that all kindergarten 
students take the Brigance test. This test covers many 
skills that lets us know if your child is kindergarten ready or 
not. We completed these assessments last week. This next 
week, we will also be visiting the computer lab to take a 
universal screener that will let us know what skills your 
child has mastered and what areas they need to grow in. I 
will go over both of these results with you at our 
conferences in October. 
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